MAKING A SAFER WORLD.

March 17, 2014

Via Regular Mail and Electronic Mail

Denise Domalewski

Village of Orland Park

14700 S. Ravinia Ave.

Orland Park, IL 60462

Email: ddomalewski@orland-park.il.us

Re: Extension of Photo Red Light Enforcement Agreement dated March 31, 2008
Dear Ms. Domalewski,

This letter confirms Redflex Traffic Systems Inc.’s (“Redflex”) acceptance of the Village of
Orland Park’s (the “Village”) proposed extension to the Photo Red Light Enforcement Agreement
between Redflex and the Village executed on March 31, 2008 and extension of the Violation Processing
Service Agreement executed on March 31, 2008 (the “Agreements™). The terms of the Agreements will
remain in full effect except as expressly outlined in the Village’s February 28, 2014 correspondence and
the terms of the Agreements will be extended on a month-to-month basis after the expiration of the
current terms in May 2014, '

Sincerely,

Q'{WO

Virginia O’Malley
Vice President and General Counsel
Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc.




